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Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 

Budget Work Session 
October 21, 2014 7:00 PM 

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, October 21, 2014 at the Antrim Township 
Municipal Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following members present: Pat 
Heraty, Chairman; John Alleman, Vice Chairman; Rick Baer. Also attending was: Brad Graham, 
Administrator; Jennifer Becknell, Secretary. (Fred Young arrived late and James Byers was absent) 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

The meeting began with a discussion concerning the new 3-bay storage building to be built in 2015 at 
the municipal building. After some review of details, the Supervisors decided to budget for this project 
and to leave the detailed decisions to the building committee. 

The Supervisors were asked to consider having a bulk pickup day for white goods and it could be in 
conjunction with the Borough of Greencastle. No decision was made. 

A worksheet was given to the Supervisors from the Administrator showing the 2015 Liquid Fuels and 
Turnback allocations and the Host Municipal fees set aside for the 2015 paving projects. Also on the 
sheet were three options outlining how to proceed fulfilling the desire to complete Hollowell Church 
Rd. and John Wayne Drive with the intersection at Antrim Church Road included. After much 
discussion, the Supervisors finally decided that the 2015 paving project would be limited to only John 
Wayne Drive and Antrim Church Road. 

The Supervisors approved going with a different utility bill stock and purchase the necessary printer 
and folding equipment in the 2015 budget. 

Fred Young arrived at 7:00 p.m. 

The Supervisors decided to utilize the remaining fund balance in the DCNR labeled bank account to 
build another comfort station (bathroom) at the Community Park, near field “F” 

After much discussion about wage increases for 2015 and the cost of our health insurance renewal rates
for 2015, it was decided to table any decisions on wage increases until the next budget work session 
when the figures will be complete on the budget worksheets. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, 

Jennifer Becknell 

Board of Supervisors Secretary
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